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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 14th March 2016 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish.
Councillor Bray

Councillor Colin Bray has retired after 17 years volunteering on the Parish Council. The Parish Council thanked Cllr Bray for his dedication and wish him all the very best enjoying his ‘retirement’.  

There is now a vacancy on the Parish Council, please contact the Parish Clerk for further information on joining the Parish Council.

Annual Parish Meeting
The Parish Council was appreciative of all the residents that attended the annual parish meeting.

Queen’s 90th birthday celebrations

Volunteers are being sought to organise a village event on Sunday 12th June to celebrate the Queen’s 90th birthday this year.  If you are interested please contact the Parish Clerk on 01722 711858. 
The Street

Further to the public discussion at the annual parish meeting regarding The Street it was proposed the Parish Council write to John Glen MP and ask him to investigate a change of legislation/dispensation to lower the speed to 20mph on this section of the A27.

It was agreed to not proceed with the traffic management feasibility study but to ask CATG for a possible safety solution for pedestrians as they step out from the shop directly on to the road.  

Next Meeting

The next Meeting will be on Thursday, 21st April 2016 at 7.30pm.    Villagers are invited to attend the meetings.  Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.
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